
Dear Parents,

Following on from a thoroughly enjoyable first term at Eton Wick, we are delighted to announce the 
dates for the spring term, for which booking is now open.

Drama Club takes place every week on Wednesday afternoons from 3.30pm-4.30pm. The classes 
will be open to all children in years 2 to 4 and term dates run from Wednesday 15th January- 
Wednesday 1st April 2020 at a cost of £66 for the term.

Details of the club can be found by visiting our website at www.district64.co.uk/etonwick and, due to 
a new system put in place by the school that’s designed to make it simpler for all, you can now 
ONLY book your child’s place by completing the enrolment form online.

Due to the high demand for the club in the Winter term, places will be given on a first-come, first-
served basis. On submission of the form, you will receive an email to confirm your child’s place and 
payment transfer details will be supplied. Registration is now open so that you do not need to wait 
until the start of the new term. 

Yours sincerely,
Anthony Mackey
Co-Artistic Director
District64
E: mackey@district64.co.uk
T: 07917845935


